
Tues: 4:00pm,  Wed: 8:30am
Thurs: & Fri: 8:00am* 1st Fri, 6:30pm
Saturday: 9:30-10:30am & 4:00-4:30pm               

CONFESSION TIMES 

SACRAMENTALS
Blessing of cars and religious articles: 
See the Priest after Sat. pm & Sun. Masses. 
House blessings:  please contact the Pastor at
604 942-7808  ext. 2002

Contact Parish Priest.
FUNERALS

Mon, Thurs, & Fri:  7:00 am, &  8:30 am
Tues: 4:30pm,  Wed: 9:00am
***First Friday of the month : 7: 00pm
Mass, therefore there will be  No
7:00am Mass. (1st Friday 7:00 pm is a
Latin Mass Novus Ordo with readings
in English)
Sat:  9:00 am 
** 7:00am  Mass on Mon, Thur, & Fri .
will not  be celebrated in the
Christmas Season, Summer months,
& Holiday Monday.

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE

Saturday Mass of Anticipation:  5:00 pm
Sunday:   9:00 am, 11:00 am & 4:00 pm. 

OLOA Elementary School 
School Office | (604) 942-5522
Email | office@olapoco.ca
Principal | Rosaleen Heffernan
Office Manager | Sharon Kazun
Website | assumptionschool.com

Archbishop Carney Regional Secondary  
School Office | (604) 942-7465
Email | office@acrss.org
Principal | Len De Julius
Office Manager | Angela D' Elia
Website | acrss.org

Couples planning marriage (here or elsewhere)
must contact the Parish Priest at least 6 months
before the wedding.  Must attend the Marriage
Preparation Course and the Catholic is to be
registered here, at least 6 months and regularly
attending Mass here.

THE SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE

ARE YOU NEW TO THE PARISH?
If you are new to the Parish please fill out
a Registration Form available on line.  If
you would like a box of Donation
Envelopes and/or the BC Catholic, please
remember to check the boxes on the
registration form. For those already
registered, any changes such as your
address, tel. #, etc., please contact the
Parish Office at 604 942-7808. 
  Pre-Auth Debit (PAD) is a good option for
your giving. Regular Sunday
contribution is taken on the 1st of each
month and 2nd Collection is taken on
the 15th of each month.***Anyone who
would like to receive an emailed copy of
the Sunday bulletin, please email the
office. The office will NOT share your
email.  Thank you. 

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE
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OUR LADY OF 
THE ASSUMPTION

parish

DECEMBER 11th 2022 |  YEAR C  |  3RD SUNDAY OF ADVENT -GAUDETE SUNDAY
THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISMPARISH OFFICE HOURS PARISH MINISTRY 

& ORGANIZATIONS CONTACTS

 Angie Humar
 (604)  942-7808  ext. 2001
 assumptionofmary@shaw.ca
 Felicity Sim
 (604) 942-7808  ext. 2008
 assumptionofmary@shaw.ca

Tues. to  Fri.| 9:00 am - 3:00 pm
Closed  on Statutory Holidays
Pastor
  Rev. James Hughes
  (604)  942-7808   ext. 2002
  jhughes@rcav.org
Assistant Pastor
   Rev. Babu Mathew
(604) 942-7808 ext .2003
bmathew@rcav.org
    
Deacon
    Rev. Mr. Medard Kamanzi
   (604) 942-7808 ext. 2006
Parish Office

  
   

 

OUR LADY OF 
THE ASSUMPTION

parish

JUNE 18TH, 2023|  YEAR A| 11th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Baptisms are every Sunday@12:30pm. 
 Parents and Godparents are to be married
in the  Catholic Church, and parents need to
be registered parishioners for at least two
months. Baptism Class attendance is
mandatory for parents if you have not
previously taken the class.  You will need to
register for a Baptism Class by calling the
parish office during office hours. Before
attending the Baptism Class you must fill out
the Baptism information form. 
Website: assumptionofmary.ca/baptism
Forms also maybe picked up at the parish
office. 
Baptism Classes are on the third Saturday
of every month @ 10:00am.

Altar Servers: Christina       604-942-7808
Bereavment min.: Julia       604-942-7808
                                                        ext.  2013
CWL: Maryann                        604-942-7808
Ground Maintenance          604-942-7808
K of C:  George                        604-319-2569
Lectors: Remi                          604-942-7808
Legion of Mary: Nette          604-837-3184
Prep: Julie L.                            604-813-3310
Pro-Life: Maureen                 604-942-7808
RCIA: Min Kim                        604-942-7808
Young Adults: Conrad          604-942-7808
Youth: (Gr.8-12)   Jay J           604-942-7808
Sacristan: Denisa                   604-942-2513
Ushers:  Rick                          604-828-9607



Assumption Elementary School

PEC Chair:   Jenn Lazar        604-942-7808
Archbishop Carney Secondary 

REC:  Maureen Currie           604-942-7808
           Ken D'Sena                  604-468-2515

assumptionofmary.ca



WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS

We commend to your prayers the sick of 
the Parish, including:  Shirley Armillotta,  
Larry Bowen, Lou Choquette, Nora Criss, 
Ernestine Craig, Alicia Kerssens, Venessa Miller,
Vincent Roma, Lynn Van Der Mark, 

PARISH ONGOING

   PARISH NEWS & UPCOMING EVENTS

   COMMENDING OF THE SICK
Band of Brothers is cancelled on Sunday, June 18th 
Men helping men walk together in their Faith 
journey. We invite you to attend our Band of Brothers 
gatherings.  The Band of Brothers is a group of men 
that come together to help and guide each other to 
living our  Catholic Faith.  The Band of Brothers meet at Our Lady of
the Assumption Church every Sunday at 7am to 8:30am.   We
focus on praying the rosary, watch a faith enrichment video, share,
have an open dialogue and support each other in all areas of our
Catholic life.  Our door is open to all men of all ages.  If you are
interested,  please contact Stephen at: 604-868-3538 or
unserfamily@gmail.com

TODAY

SAVE THE DATE
Sr. Mary Sabina De Muth 
has been assigned to 
become a Elementary School 
Principal in Virginia this 
coming school year. Sr. Mary Sabina has
been with this local convent for 11of its 12 years of
existence. We would like to honor her with a proper
OLOA send off. We ask you to save the date of
Sunday, July 2nd after the 11:00am Mass you are
welcome to join us for a Southern BBQ Lunch.

No RSVP required.

SECOND COLLECTION: Sunday, June 25th,
Parish Building Fund-  To help reduce the
debt owed on our Church building. 
 "Thank you for your generosity."

FORTHCOMING WEEK

NEXT WEEK

You are cordially invited to the Fifth Ordinandi Dinner featuring
Deacon Medard Kamanzi and Deacon Patrick Le.
The Ordinandi Dinner shines a spotlight on the men who are
to be ordained as priests within the Archdiocese. This event
brings the faithful together with their shepherds, and soon
to be shepherds, in celebration of God’s providential care for
his flock.
Join Archbishop Miller and members of the Catholic faithful
on Wednesday, June 21st, at the Italian Cultural Centre in
Vancouver at 6:00 p.m. Cost is $55/person. 
Seating is limited. Learn more and register at
beholdvancouver.org/events.

                               
SUNDAY,  June  18|   11th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                       
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 9:00am /11:00am /4:00pm- Parishioners 
                                                                          
MONDAY, June 19| Ferial
                                                                                                                            7:00 am      Fr. Mika+                                                  
         8:30am       Ian Libbey+
         
TUESDAY, June 20|  Ferial

         4:30pm       John Paul+
           
WEDNESDAY, June  21| St. Aloysius Gonzaga+1591  
                                                                                                                                                                            9:00am       Dolores Tablada+       
THURSDAY, June   22 | Ferial                                                                                           7:00am      Shi Hwa Kuen
          8:30am       Fr. Mika+                                                                                                        FRIDAY, June  23|  Ferial
                                                                                                                                                                                    7:00am         Evelyn Herrera+             8:30am         Armand Bruneau+
            
SATURDAY, June  24|The Nativity of Saint John the Baptist
                                                                                       
                                                                                                                       9:00am            Abineet Joseph
           5:00pm            Maria Santagiuliana

                                12th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                           
                                                                                                                                

Are you experiencing seasonal grief?                        
When you’re grieving, sunnier days, warmer weather 
don’t just wash away the feelings of loss and 
sadness. Remembering your loved one, highlights the reality
 that you no longer can share special traditions with them or 
make new memories. You are not alone. The OLA Bereavement Grief
& Loss Support Group provides a safe confidential place to talk, cry,
be angry, and be joyful for new beginnings. Space is limited. Register
today. Tuesdays at 7:00pm. To register email: olasupport@shaw.ca

Faith sharing in Chinese-anyone interested, please contact 
Helen Tam: helentam2472@gmail.com 

assumptionofmary.caassumptionofmary.ca

PROJECT ADVANCE

1st Anniversary
Mass for the Guard

 of Honor of the 
Sacred Heart 

of Jesus will be
celebrated 

by Archbishop Miller  
this Friday, June 23rd 

@ 7:00pm 
Reception to 
follow in the

 parish centre  
after Mass

All are welcome.

Ordinandi Dinner for Deacons Medard & Patrick 

Our Lady of the Assumption
Pew cards  are now  available
again for purchase at the
parish office during office
hours. 
$5.00 per card. These cards
are made with polymer, a
durable product.

The Archdiocese of Vancouver joyfully announces
the Ordination of Deacon Medard Kamanzi and 

Deacon  Patrick Le to the Priesthood
through the laying on of hands and the invocation
of the Holy Spirit by Archbishop J. Michael Miller, 

Saturday, July 1st, 2023@12:00pm at the 
Holy Rosary Cathedral @ 646 Richards St. Van 

You are all invited!

The Gardens of Gethsemani is offering families of the
Archdiocese a no- cost service to intercremated remains in a
communal crypt. The service is meant for families with
cremated remains that have been at  home for more than
three years and who may have financial difficulties. The
prayer service and inurnment will begin at 11:00am on
Saturday July 29th, 2023. Donations to the Work of Mercy
fund would be welcomed and appreciated. Arrangements,
including paperwork, for interring remains in the crypt must
be completed by July 14th. Space is limited and conditions
apply. To register please email Anne-Marie White at
awhite@rccav.org

Corpus Christi Sunday Procession

A Blessed Father's Day to all
the Fathers and Grandfathers!

ASSUMPTION YOUTH (Grades 7 - 12)
"School's Out: AY FInale" 
Sunday, June 25th, from 

5:00pm - 7:00pm
Assumption Gym



Join us for our last night of the school year!

Thank you to all parishioners who have already donated to this
year's Project Advance appeal.  If you received a pledge form in the
mail, please return your donation forms to the Sunday collection or
the parish office.  Online donations at projectadvance.ca are
encouraged, when possible, as this minimizes processing and costs
for the Parish Advance office. Your support helps many community
programs and once we have reached our archdiocesan goal of 
$52, 800 all additional donations will help our own parish special
projects including the church mortgage, and a new project plan
which will be supported by the parish phase in September 2023
campaign.  Thank you for continued support of  Project Advance  in
2023.  God Bless!

"YOU  CAME TO VISIT ME WHEN I  WAS IN PRISON".....Volunteers needed for the
Prison Ministry 
For many years, the Knight of  Columbus  has been  visiting the
inmates of the North Fraser Pretrial Center in Port Coquitlam.
The Cross-Cultural Visits include Sunday  readings , the Gospel, 
 sharing and prayers. In sharing and praying, in listening, with
patience, we learn  to forgive and  to restore, We recognize that God's
unconditional love, grace and mercy reaches each and everyone of us.
Visiting hours are every  Wednesdays, 7:00 to 8:00 pm. If you are
interested in being part of the Prison Ministry, for further details,
please Contact: Mario:  604 727 2769 or Helen: helentam@gmail.com

ARCHDIOCESE OF VANCOUVER

mailto:olasupport@shaw.ca

